
 
 

Spanish Club spaces AVAILABLE at Kings Worthy – Tuesday and Wednesday 
Lunchtimes 

 
Spaces are available at Kings Worthy during lunch times running from 12:30 to 
13:00. 
 
If you are interested in signing up your child for the AUTUMN TERM 2022, please 
visit my website www.spanish4kids.co.uk and select the enrol now tab, school 
clubs and put Kings Worthy in the club location. As part of the sign up, your 
children will receive access to an online learning resource. 
As spaces are limited please sign up as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please do feel free to get in touch with me direct. 
 
Many thanks, Pippa Chia 
 
www.spanish4kids.co.uk 
spanish4kidshants@gmail.com 
07971 213619 
  
 

http://www.spanish4kids.co.uk/
mailto:spanish4kidshants@gmail.com

